
Rules  
 
We have decided that NSA (North Star Academy) will not have many rules and 
regula:ons but request that you adhere to the following: 
 

1. Once the children enter the studio that is the start of their lesson, so we 
request that parents who have any ques:ons to email the teachers out of 
lesson :mes, please do not come into a lesson and disrupt the class. 

2. We expect the children to treat all teachers and each other with respect and 
extend this expecta:on to parents too. 

3. We will NOT accept any form of bullying within the school. If a child is made to 
feel uncomfortable then please let us know via email, and the relevant ac:on 
will be taken. 

4. If you’re unhappy with anything in rela:on to NSA, then please contact us 
immediately via email so that we can discuss it and come to a solu:on. Social 
Media channels and messaging apps should not be used as plaMorms to 
discuss nega:ve statements in rela:on to NSA. Nega:vity will not be 
tolerated. Remember we are a coopera:ve so want to work together as a 
team. 

5. If your child is offered a place at NSA, then all fees should be paid for the 
classes you sign them up for even if they don’t aQend. We have a wai:ng list 
so by taking a spot in class you are obligated as their parent to pay their fees 
every term. 

6. Classes can be replaced or cancelled without no:ce at the discre:on of the 
NSA Teachers. Only cancelled classes will be refunded. No refund will be given 
for classes that are replaced on any given day, even if your child is unable to 
aQend. 

7. Classes can be added to your child’s schedule at any :me throughout the 
term, however classes can only be dropped at the end of each full term. 

8. There are four principals at NSA, so please feel free to approach Fiona, 
Maxine, Louisa, or Sophia with feedback at any :me... remember we love 
receiving good feedback too! 

 
By accep:ng your place at NSA, you hereby agree to abide by these rules, regula:ons 
and policies. This acceptance s:ll stands, aZer your child graduates, or leaves NSA. 
 
Uniform  
 
We understand that most of the children will get Christmas/Birthday presents that 
are brightly coloured leotards or crop tops etc, therefore NSA welcomes the children 
to wear these to their classes, so they get to enjoy their giZs! The only excep:on to 
this is when entering their ballet classes, the children are expected to wear:  
 



Ballet - Girls  
 
Navy Leotard (These Leotards will be available at ‘Let’s Dance’ in Welwyn) Pink or 
skin tone :ghts, or socks, and matching ballet shoes. Hair neatly in a bun.  
 
Ballet - Boys  
 
T-shirt, shorts, black ballet shoes, and socks. Hair should also be neat.  
 
Merchandise 
 
NSA merchandise and dancewear can be purchased termly. 


